
 
 
 
 
 

1
st
 May 2018 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in 
Douglas Fir Class 
 

As part of our current curriculum, children 
will be tasting Chinese food during this 
week. 
 

If your child has any allergies, please 
inform their teacher before tomorrow 
morning, otherwise we will presume they 
have none.   
 
 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 5 Team 
 


